
Welcome Back! 
We hope you had a restful and enjoyable break. 
 
 
 

This Half Term’s Learning 

Letters about Year Group Curriculum Meetings as well as information leaflets for 
this half term and the half term overview are being sent home today. 
 
 
 

Parent Teacher Meetings 
Parent Partnership Meetings will take place in the week beginning Monday 17th 
for children in Years 1 to 6. A letter with more details will be sent home shortly. 
 
 
 

Emergency Details 
In line with new London Safeguarding Children Board’s advice, we need two 
emergency contacts. Please let the office know and keep details up to date. 
 
 
 

PTA Second Hand Uniform Sale 
A second hand uniform sale will take place tomorrow at 8.45am and 3.15pm. 
Please leave uniform (in good condition) that you no longer need with the office. 
 
 
 

School Uniform 
Thank you to everyone who looks so smart in their uniform this term. If you have 
ordered from our suppliers, we are expecting the delivery at school this week.  

 
 

 

After School Activities 
After school activities (clubs) begin on Monday 17th. Details are being sent 
home tomorrow (7th) and you can sign up on Gateway from 6pm tomorrow. 
 

 
 

Welcoming New Families 
Existing parents can again welcome new parents and carers at 9am PTA coffee 
mornings every day next week (10th, 11th, 12th, 13th & 14th) in the lower hall. 
 
 
 

School Councillor Elections 
On Tuesday (11th) we will hold school council election presentation hustings. 
After the hustings Years 4, 5 & 6 will elect two girls and two boys to represent 
their views. Please encourage your child to stand and prepare a speech. 
 
 
 

Water During Lessons 
Drinking plenty of water improves concentration and understanding. To support 
all children with this, we are now providing jugs of water and cups in classrooms. 
From Monday, children will no longer need their own water bottles in lessons. 
 
 
 

PTA Annual General Meeting - change of date 
Due to work commitments of our chair, the PTA AGM will now take place at 6pm 
on Monday 24th September. We apologise for any inconvenience. 
 

Newsletter 
6th September 2018   Issue No. 499 

St Rule Street, London SW8 3EH   www.heathbrook.org   email: admin@heathbrook.lambeth.sch.uk         @HeathbrookPri 

http://www.heathbrook.org/school-life/breakfast-after-school-clubs/
http://www.heathbrook.org/school-life/schoolcouncillors/
mailto:admin@heathbrook.lambeth.sch.uk

